
 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I won’t take much of your time. I would just like to highlight two upcoming events.   

 

On December 5th, the Staff Networking Program will be having our mid-point meeting at the Georgia Museum of Art.  As you 

might remember we have approximately 150 people in the Networking Program.  The event on the 5th will be an opportunity for 

the members of the program to get to learn more about the incredible Museum of Art that we have here at the university.  I 

highly encourage you to take the time to check out our state museum. 

 

On December 20th the President’s Office is hosting a Holiday Staff Appreciation Brunch. On behalf of the staff here at UGA I 

would like to thank you, President Morehead, and your amazing staff for making this possible.  We appreciate your support. 

 

Thank you. 


